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The Lincoln Heights Industrial Zone is in the renewal process of the District. 

 

1. The petitions with the Management Plan Summary were mailed out to the property owners on 

January 16th. 

2. The petition threshold of 54.82% was met on February 6, which triggered the preparation of ballots. 

3. The City of Los Angeles City Clerks office prepared and mailed out the ballots on March 13th. All 

property owners should have received them. If you did not, please contact us so we can get a 

duplicate ballot resent. Please call 888-356-2726 

4. The City Council Public Hearing will be on April 28th and the City will be counting the ballots at 

that meeting. 

5. The District continues to be cleaned and serviced five days a week. 

6. The 2019 taxes and Review are being prepared by Wayne Choo, CPA and will be ready by April 



 

 


